
WITHDRAWAL OF PG SEATS
The Medical Counseling Committee has received information from

the following College about reduction / withdrawal of Postgraduate Seats
available in Academic Year 2015-16. The college has informed that due to
non-approval of seats by the Medical Council of India, the PG seats are
being reduced. Therefore, the College has withdrawn the following PG
seats contributed earlier toward the 50% All India Quota PG 2015:

1. Government Medical College, Miraj, Sangli (Maharashtra)
College Name Government Medical College, Miraj, Sangli (Maharashtra)

Letter sent by Dean, Government Medical College, Miraj, Sangli

(Maharashtra)

Letter

Number/dated

GMCM/SS/H/22156 -59/2015 dated 20.02.2015 (Received

on 25.2.2015)

Course No. of Seats
reduced

Reduced from
… to ….

Seat reduced for
category/ies with
number of seat/s

MD

(Physiology)

Seat reduced

by 1

From 1 to 0 One seat earlier shown

for  UR Category stand

withdrawn

MD

(Paediatrics)

Seat reduced

by 1

From 1 to 0 One seat earlier shown

for  UR Category stand

withdrawn

MD (Obst. &

Gynae)

Seat reduced

by 2

From 2 to 0 Two  seats earlier

shown for  UR

Category stand

withdrawn

Diploma in

Gynae & Obst.

(DGO)

Seat reduced

by 2

From 2 to 0 Two  seats earlier

shown for  UR

Category stand

withdrawn

Diploma in Seat reduced From 2 to 0 One  seat earlier shown



Clinical

Pathology

(DCP)

by 2 for  UR Category one

seat shown for SC

category stand

withdrawn.

In view of the foregoing the above PG seats stand withdrawn from All
India Quota PG -2015 with immediate effect, these seats will be deleted
from database before allotment process for Round-1.

Notice posted on 25.02.2015.


